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Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Concrete
Designers Manual: Tables and Diagrams for the Design of
Reinforced Concrete Structures The tables and diagrams
presented in this manual make possible the rapid designing of
reinforced concrete structures in accordance with the Joint
Committee Recommendations, the American Concrete Institute
Recommendations, the New York Building Code Requirements
and the Chicago Building Code Requirements. Some of these
tables and diagrams will also be found of such a general
nature that they can be used when the designing requirements
are different from any of those mentioned. No tables are
presented based on the flat slab recommendations of the Joint
Committee as these recommendations are so conservative that
they are not used to any extent. The authors have for some
time been preparing and using in their practice various tables
and diagrams in order to finally obtain complete data in the
most, convenient form and of the greatest value to the
majority of designing engineers. The collection given in this
book is the result. No attempt has been made to develop theory
or to duplicate information not...

READ O NLINE 
[ 7.53 MB  ]    

Reviews
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